
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Marda Loop Main Streets 
February 2023 Update 

Since the start of 2023, we’ve hosted 13 meetings with the community to refresh 
conversations on the project, discuss the proposed design, and share an update on 
next steps. These conversations have been informative and constructive, with 
residents and businesses sharing their thoughts about the design and construction. 
We’ve noted the themes that we heard and will be sharing these internally for further 
consideration.  

Below is the recording from our virtual public information session on Feb. 1 for those 
who couldn’t attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

We heard through our conversations that people are interested in construction details 
so they can be prepared, and that’s much of our focus this month. We are working to 
onboard a contractor and with their expertise, we will finalize the schedule, plan of 
approach, and more. We’ll continue to connect with the community as we confirm 
these details to ensure businesses and residents have all the information they need. 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/trk.cp20.com/click/cfjj-2mrnjz-5b17df-i2y92si3/__;!!JYTOG454!cDJGSxW9nZ3lwqbgFxCT262n9DwUHzZkzXByD1EiOT3DBNUsy1s3HE_RPwVm_O7alNqc90zgfsEJot-3o5cMvrLlcJYTLj7fEE0$


We will also be in touch with specific businesses and residents in the coming weeks to 
discuss design impacts with those directly affected. 
  

 

You can always reach the project team at MardaLoopMainStreets@Calgary.ca. 

We want to thank the Marda Loop community for its continued support and patience 
during the engagement and planning processes.  

Marda Loop Main Streets Project Team 
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